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Foster & Adoptive Care Missionaries

“Defend the weak and the fatherless; uphold the cause poor and the oppressed.
Rescue the weak and the needy; deliver them from the hand of the wicked.”

Psalm 82: 3-4

WHO WE ARE

Adam and Cara Bell served in pastoral ministry for more than a decade. Over
those years they also developed a passion and an incredible burden for children
and families who are impacted by the child welfare system. This all started, as
many important things do, around a dining room table with great friends. Those
friends were foster parents and they told Adam and Cara about the challenges
that these children and families face and about how great the need is for more
foster families. This awareness led Adam and Cara to become foster parents and
to open their home to children that need a safe and loving family. Since that time
they have adopted two children from the foster care system, they have supported
the successful reunification of several more children with their biological families,
they started and led effective foster and adoptive care ministry in their local
church, and they became leaders in serving the children and families in their
community. Now a family of six, the Bells continue to serve as foster parents and
since September of 2022 they have served vulnerable children and families
across the United States as Foster and Adoptive Care Missionary Chaplains.



